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Celebrating Investment and Innovation in Corvallis
Statement from Senator Gelser Blouin on $50 million Biden-Harris Administration
investment in Hewlett-Packard’s Corvallis campus

CORVALLIS, OR - In celebration of the Biden-Harris Administration awarding $50 million in
CHIPS Act funding to Hewlett-Packard’s Corvallis campus, Senator Sara Gelser Blouin (D -
Corvallis) released the following statement:

“This significant CHIPS Act investment at the Corvallis HP campus is the result of excellent
collaboration between state, local, and federal officials; Hewlett-Packard; and Oregon State
University, and it reflects our community’s proud history as a research and technology
powerhouse. I’'m excited for the working families who will benefit from this boost to our local
and state economy and the technology developed right here in our own backyard.”

HP is also receiving $9.5 million from the Oregon CHIPS Act (SB 4). The company plans to use
the funding to bring permanent jobs back to Corvallis and modernize its facility working on
microfluidics technology. Both Oregon and the federal government are investing in innovative
technology like the project in Corvallis to create good-paying, long-term jobs and protect
America’s 21st Century supply chain.
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